We are celebrating the International Year of Biodiversity…
Do you want to find out more about wildlife in Bradford?

Join our short evening

Wildlife Wanders

2010 is International Year of Biodiversity and BEES (Bradford Environmental Education Service, part of Bradford YMCA) is running a series of short sessions to introduce people to local wildlife sites. This is an opportunity to enjoy and learn more about flowers, birds and insects.
The events, listed overleaf, are aimed at anyone with an interest in wildlife – you might be a complete beginner and just starting to explore local wildlife or you may already be an experienced naturalist wanting to enhance your skills and enjoy the habitats in the company of others. 
If you are interested in attending any of the sessions please contact BEES to book a place. We will meet at Bradford YMCA, Little Horton Lane at 5pm. Minibus transport will be available or you can meet us at the site. We expect to finish at approximately 7.30pm.
BEES: Bradford Environmental Education Service.          


YMCA, Little Horton Lane, Bradford, BD5 0JG

Tel: 01274 513102 / 07970 621732 (mobile)

www.bees-ymca.org.uk 
Email: bees@bradfordymca.org.uk
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Calendar of events

Wednesday 30th June – Trench Meadow, Coach Road, Saltaire.
This is a chance to enjoy one of the best places for wildflowers in the area. There will be a range of flowers and grasses to see and we will spend some time learning how to identify them using identification guides.
Wednesday 7th July – no BEES event, but if want to avoid the World Cup semi-final why not join volunteers removing Himalayan Balsam from Northcliffe Woods. Meet by the gate on Cliffe Wood Ave, Shipley at 6.30pm.
Wednesday 14th July – Baildon Moor. Top Car Park.
BEES have been controlling bracken in one area of the moor for several years. We will review progress and monitor the differences in vegetation as well as spending some time identifying the moorland flowers. The visit will also give us a chance to look for moorland birds, particularly in the area where we begin our management sessions on Friday 16th July. 

Wednesday 21st July – Brackenhill Urban Landscape Area, Westcroft Road, 
                                          Great Horton.
In previous years 15 species of butterfly have been recorded on the site and weather permitting we plan to do a butterfly survey. We will also look at the wildflowers and visit the pond to see if there are any dragonflies about. 
Wednesday 28th July – Trench Meadow and Roberts Park, Saltaire.
Another visit to Trench Meadow to see which plants are in flower. Later in the evening Ian Butterfield will lead a bat walk in Roberts Park, starting at the Half Moon Café (in the park) at 8.30pm. 
We are hoping to arrange for refreshments in the café – please check with us nearer the date to see if this has been arranged.
Wednesday 4th August – open day at BEES Urban Nature Reserve, 
                                              University Campus, Laisteridge Lane. 
The reserve has two large ponds that we hope can provide us with plentiful dragonflies. This event will run from 3-6pm, please meet at the Reserve.
Wednesday 11th August – Boar’s Well Urban Wildlife Reserve, Kings Road. 
BEES have been involved in the management of this city centre nature reserve for many years. The wooded areas host plentiful bird populations and we will study the flowers and grasses in the meadow and margins of the pond.






